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Overnight Detours Planned Next Week at Butler Boulevard, San Pablo Road 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s interchange 

improvement project at Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) and San Pablo Road, nightly closures 

of the ramps to both directions of Butler Boulevard are planned for next week.  

Westbound ramp closure (Monday, August 3 and Tuesday, August 4): The ramp from San 

Pablo Road to westbound Butler Boulevard will be closed from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. Monday, August 

3 and Tuesday, August 4. To access westbound Butler Boulevard, drivers will be detoured to 

eastbound Butler Boulevard, where they will continue to the South Beach Parkway exit and turn 

left onto South Beach Parkway to access the ramp onto westbound Butler Boulevard (shown in 

the map below). 

 
 

Eastbound ramp closure (Wednesday, August 5 and Thursday, August 6): Nightly closures 

of the ramp from San Pablo Road to eastbound Butler Boulevard are planned from 8 p.m. to 6 

a.m. Wednesday, August 5 and Thursday, August 6. Drivers wishing to access eastbound Butler 
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Boulevard will take Butler Boulevard west to the Hodges Boulevard exit, where they will be able 

to access eastbound Butler Boulevard as shown in the map below. 

 
 

FDOT hired Watson Civil Construction to complete this $12 million project, which includes 

construction of a diverging diamond interchange at San Pablo Road and Butler Boulevard, in 

spring of 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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